
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

We decided to plant some daffodil and tulip bulbs 

this week.  First, we used a trowel to dig a deep 

hole to hide the bulb in, and then we covered it up 

with compost so the bulb could sleep over the 

winter. Fingers crossed we will see flowers appear 

in the spring! 

  

  

Well done Little Chestnuts for sharing and taking 

turns to be the shop keeper in our role play shop.  

Thank you, Madison for your delicious cakes that 

you bought in to share with us too.  

 

 

 

Welly Wednesday 

What have we been up to this week? 

Songs and Rhymes It has been great fun singing about ‘A Dingle Dangle 

Scarecrow’ this week and it has been very exciting to 

create actions to accompany the words. You might enjoy 

sharing the BBC Mr Tumble version together home. 

We decided to change our role play area into a shop this week.  There 

has been great excitement choosing which items to buy as well as 

decisions being made about how many items will fit into which bag or 

basket! We have also been enjoying sharing the story of The Gruffalo 

together this week which has inspired some lovely conversations about 

different animals. In the playdough we have been pretending to make 

cakes, adding sequins on as decorations, which is great for supporting 

fine motor control. There has also been lots of super chatting about 

different patterns that we spot in and around Preschool; we have found 

spots, patches, and stripes.  

 

 
We have been chatting about the 

initial sounds we can hear at the 

beginning of different words.  

Well done Preschool, you are 

doing some super listening! 
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Happy 4th Birthday Madison!  We hope you had a 

very special day! 


